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Dear Parents & Carers,  
I cannot believe we are at the end of the first term of the 2023-24 academic 

year!  It has been a whirlwind start to the year and I cannot thank the children 

enough for their fantastic behaviour, wonderful work attitudes and enthusiasm 

to learn.  They have been a real credit. 

Christmas Shows 

Thank you to everyone who attended one of 

our Christmas shows.  It was great to be able 

to open the doors to you all to see you chil-

dren in a nativity or carol concert. We really 

hope you enjoyed them. 

Christmas Fair 

We were again very pleased to be able to invite to 

the school to attend our Christmas Fair.  We hope 

you agree it was a huge success and a massive 

thank you to the PTA for all their hardwork with the 

organisation of it.  Final numbers are still being tal-

lied, but we will have raised well over £1000 which 

is wonderful!  We were also very pleased to invite a 

special visitor to Braybrook, all the way from the 

North Pole, who visited every class to wish them a Merry Christmas! 

Christmas Decoration competition 

Thank you to everyone who took part in our 

Christmas decoration competition—you all made 

the tree look wonderful and the care and atten-

tion was great to see in every decoration.  The 

judging was extremely hard and our winners 

were: Charlie, Kyle, Leo, Alfie, Nina, Felicity and 

Lexi.  Well done! 

Reward day 

We have finished the term with our Reward Day—a spe-

cial day for the children as a thank you for their behaviour 

and completing their homework.  The children in Years R-1 

enjoyed a visit from a magician, and in Years 2-6, the chil-

dren enjoyed a silent disco. 

We hope you have a wonderful Christmas break and look 

forward to welcoming you back on Monday 8th Decem-

ber. Thank you for your support, Mr Gross and the Braybrook team 
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